Minutes of March 8,2007 Park Meeting
Harold convened the meeting at 7:05 PM.
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Park members present: Aaron Graf, Diane Graf, Elizabeth Graf, Harold Kemler, James Lobdell, Richard Morrison, Ken Sokol.
This meeting took the place of the February 8 meeting cancelled due to a lack of quorum at which Arron and Richard were present.
The minutes from the October 18 meeting were read and approved.
The balance sheet citing income and disbursements for the park fund was distributed and reviewed. Discussion then focused on the 2007 budget as well as future plans for the park.
There was agreement to move the soccer fields after this year and reclaim the softball fields. Elizabeth will approach the DCAA to determine its interest and participation in developing new fields on the unused 5 acres. Seeding/tree planting is planned for fall on at least a portion of the same acreage.
There will also be a phase 1 to begin a walkway or pathway on the perimeter of the park. Elizabeth and Jamey will seek estimates on asphalt and slag.
The 2007 park budget was agreed upon and will be forwarded.
Elizabeth will converse with the Dansville 6th grade soccer team as to the site for the tree to be planted in Coach Weiber's name.
Meeting adjourned at 8:42 PM. Respectfully submitted,
Richard Morrison, Park Secretary
